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PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE INQUIRY INTO THE CROWN COMMERCIAL SERVICE
The Committee on Standards in Public Life has asked me to draw your attention to their report of June 2014, Ethical Standards for Providers of Public Services, which may be of interest to your current inquiry into the Crown Commercial Service.

The report tested the expectations and assurance of ethical standards in the public service market, and made a number of recommendations to Government and the Crown Commercial Service to ensure that proportionate ethical standards were made explicit in commissioning, contracting and monitoring arrangements for all those delivering public services on behalf of the taxpayer.  A follow up, online guide was published in December 2015.

If you would like to discuss or have any queries about this report, please do contact me at the address above.  I have attached a background note on the Committee for information.

Yours faithfully,

Lesley Bainsfair

Head of Secretariat

Committee on Standards in Public Life: Background
The Committee on Standards in Public Life is an advisory Non-Departmental Public Body (NDPB). The Committee was established in October 1994, by the then Prime Minister, with the following terms of reference:
“To examine current concerns about standards of conduct of all holders of public office, including arrangements relating to financial and commercial activities, and make recommendations as to any changes in present arrangements which might be required to ensure the highest standards of propriety in public life”.
The Principles of Selflessness, Objectivity, Integrity, Accountability, Openness, Honesty and Leadership remain the basis of the ethical standards expected of public office holders and continue as key criteria for assessing the quality of public life.
The Committee’s terms of reference were updated in 2013: “...the Committee’s remit to examine ‘standards of conduct of all holders of public office’ [encompasses] all those involved in the delivery of public services, not solely those appointed or elected to public office” (Hansard (HC) 5 February 2013, col. 7WS). 
The Committee’s terms of reference were further clarified in a House of Lords written Parliamentary Question on 28th February 2013 to explain that the Committee’s remit means it “can examine issues relating to the ethical standards of the delivery of public services by private and voluntary sector organisations, paid for by public funds, even where those delivering the services have not been appointed or elected to public office” (Hansard Column WA347). 
A Research Advisory Board chaired by Professor Mark Philp, University of Warwick, supports the Committee’s work.
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� https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/ethical-standards-for-providers-of-public-services


� https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/online-guidance-on-ethical-standards-for-public-service-providers
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